
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 USA 
http://us.lambda.tdk.com

April 30th, 2021 

Re: Obsolescence of the ZPD40 and ZPT40 series 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 

TDK-Lambda launched the ZPD and ZPT series of open frame dual and triple output power 
supplies 16 years ago. With the introduction of the CUT35 series four years ago, sales of the 
ZPD40 and ZPT40 have fallen significantly.  

We recognize that as a past or current customer of these products, you may require additional 
units until substitution testing is complete or for service spares.  We are offering a last time buy 
and ship opportunity as detailed in the table below:   

Part Number Replacement * Last time buy date Last shipment date 
ZPD40-512 CUT35-522 

31st October 2021 30th April 2022 

ZPD40-524 CUT35-522 ** 
ZPT40-5125N None 
ZPT40-51212N CUT35-522 
ZPT40-51515N CUT35-FF 
ZPT40-52412N None 
ZPT40-5245N None 
ZPT40-52412P None 
ZPT40-3512N None 

* See datasheets for model differences 
** Leave common terminal unconnected 

Please understand that these orders would be non-cancelable and non-returnable and cannot 
be counted towards future stock rotations. 

Contact our technical support for additional information at 1-800-526-2324 or email 
powersolutions@us.tdk-lambda.com. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


